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April 8, 2021 
 
Dr. Ed Sykes 
Sheridan College 
1430 Trafalgar Road  
Oakville, ON L6H 2L1  
 
 
Re: Sheridan Research Ethics Board – REB Delegated Amendment Approval  

SREB No 2018-12-001-035 
 
Dear Dr. Ed Sykes, 
 
The review process for the amendment to your protocol “Centre for Mobile Innovation protocol” is complete 
and has received delegated REB amendment approval. The delegated amendment approval is specific to 
ensuring the safety of the participants with COVID-19 safety protocols. 

Of note, a third party may access the SREB office file. Should anyone, other than yourself and members of your 
research team be provided access to your files, you will be informed.  
 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Warmest Regards, 

 
 
Dr. Jaime Ginter, Vice Chair 
Sheridan Research Ethics Board 
Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences Sheridan College 
Phone: (905) 845 - 9430 x2226 
Email: jaime.ginter@sheridancollege.ca   
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